


Hastings, Mich 
March 18, 1851 

Dear Cousin, 
I received a letter from you sometime ago 

but I never got around to answer. I have been busy all 
winter getting out wood so we would have some fuel ahead. 
And with Dad in bed and the chickens and live stock to care 
for I don’t get much spare time. Lola has not been very 
well this winter but is better now. 

Rosie and August was here last Monday to see us. They 
are at their daughter in Grand Haven. They have been there 
for a month or more. They are going back to the island for 
the summer as soon as they can get there. We was glad to 
see them. 

You mentioned you would like to pay us a visit. You will 
be welcomed to come some Sunday afternoon when you can. 
Send us a card when you come so we will be home. Sometimes 
we go to the neighbors for an hour. 

I am send you drawing on the back of his letter as to 
how to find us. There two ways to get to our house. We are 
the third house east of the Hendershot schoolhouse or the 
fifth house west of the MComber schoolhouse on the Brogan 
Road. If you come on 43 from Kalamazoo there is a small 
store east. Our house is on the north side of the road, the 
other buildings are on the south side. If you follow my 
drawing you cannot miss us. You will notice on the my 
drawing there is a half mile jog in the road. 

Hope to see you soon, regards to all 

your cousin 

Louis 

[Transcrip from photocopy of letter] 

 


